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Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified.  

2 Thessalonians 3:1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It was a pleasure to welcome the twenty men who joined the lecturers and students for the Open 

Lecture Day on Saturday October 14th.  Some were pastors, others were supportive of the Seminary 

and some men were considering a call to the ministry.  They heard five lectures: Malcolm Watts on 

Heaven, Dewi Higham on The Pastor’s Devotional Life, John Saunders on Passionate Preaching, 

John Thackway on Contending for the Faith and, finally, Malcolm Watts on The Call to the Ministry.  

We trust the Lord blessed their time at the Seminary and in their fellowship together.  These lectures 

will be available in the Salisbury Seminary YouTube channel. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the first day of the coming Seminary year Monday January 8th 2024, Malcolm Watts will be 

speaking on The Tenets of Calvinism.  This special meeting will take place in Grove House, 18 Wilton 

Road, Salisbury SP2 7EE starting at 10.30am, after which there will be a sandwich lunch.  You are 

welcome to join the students and trustees for that meeting.  Please inform the Administrator 

(admin@salisburyseminary.org) by January 2nd 2024 if you are planning to come – this helps with 

the catering and the general organisation. 

 

 

                               Dates for your Diary 
 

• First day of the Seminary year - January 8th 2024  

• Open Day - Saturday June 1st 2024   

• Open Lecture Day - Saturday October 12th 2024. 

 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 
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